Minutes of the Select Board Meeting September 24th, 2024

Ben Gillett, Judy Cole, and Polly Ryan were in attendance. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. The minutes of September 10th, 2024 were accepted as submitted. 
Ben Gillett renewed and signed an updated letter reminding all Elected Officials, Boards, Committees, and Departments that all revenues received must be reconciled and deposited or turned into the treasurer by the 28th of each month. The letter will be distributed to all department heads as a reminder.

Miscellaneous Mail and Meeting Notices: 
The Select Board discussed the possibility of an ARPA funds extension for any Town projects not completed by December 31st, 2024, whether or not Plainfield falls into this category, and how to apply for the extension if necessary. The Board discussed which projects have already been completed and where funds were allocated. More information will be gathered and there will be a discussion at the October 8th, 2024 Select Board meeting. 
Polly Ryan mentioned that Boards and Committees have roughly one more month to send content for the new Plainfield town website before it goes live. There will also be a discussion and reminder at the September 30th All Boards and Committees meeting. 

Warrants were signed. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A motion to adjourn was approved at 7:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Shannon Dry
